NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC

ATTENTION ALL STOUFFVILLE RESIDENTS:

Stouffville Nissan is pleased to announce that the

construcuon on their new facility is well underway and
ipproaching their final phase. Therefore making space
for thetr furtc *cbmpletwn is critical.
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Kathy Chnis

STOUFFVILLE NISSAN

95 Automall Blvd. Stouffville (Just North of Stouffville Rd.)
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